
Narynski, Heather M MEM:EX 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Luke Moger <lmoger@mountpolley.com> 
Wednesday, May 8, 2013 10:54 AM 
Narynski, Heather M EMNG:EX 

Subject: RE: Request: OMS and Water Balance Status 

Hi Heather; 

Sorry for the delayed response, I am currently in Toronto, returning next week (and conveniently enough, we lost on­
site connection Monday and Tuesday, so I am just now getting back online!). I can get both of these documents to you 
upon my return. 

Apologies again - look forward to connecting with you soon. 

Kindest Regards, 

Luke Moger 
Project Engineer, Mining Operations 
Mount Polley Mining Corporation 

Tel: +1 (250) 790-2215 ext. 113 
Fax: +1(250)790-2613 
Email: LMoger@MountPolley.com 

From: Narynski, Heather M EMNG:EX [mailto:Heather.Narynski@qov.bc.ca] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2013 4:02 PM 
To: Luke Moger 
Subject: Request: OMS and Water Baiance Status 

Hi Luke, 

As a follow-up to my phone message, could you please indicate the status of the following Stage 8 Construction permit 
conditions: 

• The Operation, Maintenance and Surveillance manual shall be updated in 2012 as recommended in the 2011 
As-Built report 

• A comprehensive review and update of the site water balance shall be completed and referenced in the 2012 
Construction As-Built and Annual Review. 

Thanks, 
Heather 

Heather Narynski, P.Eng 
Sr. Geotechnical Inspector 
Ministry of Energy, Mines and Natural Gas 
1810 Blanshard St., Victoria, BC V8W 9N3 
Wk: 250-387-0883 
Cell: 250-893-3396 
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